

Bugbrooke, Northampton NN7 3QG
T: 01604 833900 F: 01604 833906
csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk
www.campion.northants.sch.uk

CREATING BRILLIANT FUTURES

Ref: AA/sf

19th May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Student Registration for In-School Provision

As you will be aware we have been and continue to offer an in-school provision during this period of lockdown. Students who are eligible to take up this provision are:

- children of any key workers
- any child deemed to be vulnerable by school

In order to best meet our students' needs and to ensure appropriate staffing and safeguarding procedures are in place, we are introducing a system of registration which is now live and will be required for any student in the above categories requiring a place on our in-school provision from 1st June. The registration form can be found via a link on the school website, navigated from the parents tab or at: http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/271/student-registration-for-in-school-provision

Registration must take place 48 hours prior to the date of attendance.

Once a registration request has been submitted school will be in touch to confirm your child's place. Please do not send your child into school unless registration has been completed and you are in receipt of acknowledgement of a place.

Students attending the in-school provision should be dropped off no earlier than 8.15 am but by 8.45 am and collected by 3.15 pm. They need to bring a water bottle and packed lunch and should wear comfortable and appropriate clothes - they are not required to wear school uniform. Some activities are outdoors and require students to be active and so appropriate footwear and outdoor clothing may be needed.

Our expectations of students' behaviour remain high and students are expected to abide by our usual school code of conduct. Failure to comply will result in sanctions. Mobile phones are permitted to be used during break and lunchtimes only.

In compliance with government guidelines all students and staff will:

- · not come into school if they or anyone in their household shows symptoms
- wash hands thoroughly and more regularly than usual
- practise good hygiene e.g. using and disposing of tissues appropriately
- practise social distancing; keeping at a distance of 2 m apart from others.

If you have any queries over registration please contact me on a.ayres@campion.northants.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Ayres

Assistant Headteacher





